Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
Schools Division of Bohol

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent
March 1, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No.©29q] s. 2024

For : Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief of CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors/Acting PSDS
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

GRANT OF THE PERFORMANCE-BASED BONUS FOR YEAR 2022

1, In line with the compliance for the Grant of the Performance-Based Bonus for
Year 2022, this Office hereby inform all School Heads the submission of the approved
School OPCRF for SY- 2021-2022 not later than March 15, 2024.

2. The School head is directed to fill-in the form and upload a Scan File copy of the
approved OPCRF per School on the following link: !https:// bit.lv/3NSlygNl

3. All PSDS/APSDS are task to validate and monitor the said report to ensure the
accuracy of data with complete submission of minimum requirements as well as no school/
employee shall be left behind.

4, For inquiry relative to the PBB report, you may send your message through
janjaykyll.boria@deped.gov,ph or florly.saturinas@deped.gov.ph.

5. For the information, guidance and strict compliance of all concerned.
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